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Dear All at Copdock Primary School

Harvest Festival

On behalf of the residents please accept our sincere thanks for the Harvest
donations.

We are absolutely delighted that the community have found it in their hearts to
donate food at Harvest this year.

Every year, it is our pleasure to write to say thanks to all concerned for the gifts
of harvest produce. But we feel that a real heart felt thank-you seems the most
genuine way of conveying our gratitude for your continuing gifts.

West Villa for many years has enjoyed the generosity of the people of Ipswich in
supporting those less forfunate in the homeless hostels. Our other site East
Villa is now benefitting from this too which is amazing.

This year we will once again be accepting Christmas presents for the children
and families living in our hostel. If your organisation wishes to support the
families, we suggest supermarket food vouchers for £5/£10 or Christmas foods.
Once again, thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

The Staff Team
Waest and East Villa



